
The Menil Collection fosters direct personal 
encounters with works of art and welcomes all 
visitors free of charge to its museum buildings and 
surrounding green spaces. To ensure a meaningful 
experience for all of our visitors, photography in 
the museum galleries is not permitted. 

The Menil Collection does welcome photography 
in the foyer and corridors of the main museum 
building. Photography is also allowed in the entry 
spaces of the Cy Twombly Gallery, Dan Flavin 
Installation at Richmond Hall, Menil Drawing 
Institute, and Byzantine Fresco Chapel. If you 
are uncertain whether photography is permitted 
in a particular area, please ask a Visitor Services 
Associate or Gallery Attendant. 

Additionally, please note that flash photography, 
tripods, and selfie sticks are not permitted in any 
of the museum buildings. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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Photography Guidelines



Professional/Commercial Photography Guidelines

For professional and commercial photography 
requests, please contact press@menil.org.  
All other image inquiries, including those related 
to scholarship and research, should be directed to 
rights@menil.org.

Many existing images can be found on:
— The museum website, www.menil.org
— Facebook, fb.com/menilcollection
— Instagram, @menilcollection
— Twitter, @menilcollection

Although the Menil Collection permits casual 
photography in the foyer and corridors of our 
main building, we do not allow organized photo 
shoots for weddings or special events in any of 
our buildings. Use of Menil restrooms as changing 
areas for organized photo shoots is prohibited.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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